
PUBLIC NOTICE

(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE BILL – SLS 23RS-220)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the session of the Legislature
to be convened on April 10, 2023, a bill relative to transaction fees charged by the office of motor
vehicles in the City of West Monroe; to authorize the governing authority of the City of West
Monroe to impose a fee not to exceed eight dollars for each service or transaction carried out in the
office of motor vehicles field office in the City of West Monroe; and to provide for related matters.


